
 
 
 

 

Minnesota Senators key in the DARK ACT votes! 

Organic Consumers Association’s Call to Action 

“MINNESOTA: Think Your Senators Represent You? Think Again. 
Dear Friend, 

 
Saving Vermont’s GMO labeling law could come down to how 
your Senators—Al Franken and Amy Klobuchar—vote on the 
latest version of the DARK Act, unveiled last week. 

 
Please call Sen. Al Franken (202) 224-5641 and Sen. Amy 
Klobuchar (202) 224-3244 today. Demand that they represent 
Minnesota citizens, not Monsanto!” 

Read OCA’s alert and take action BY 
CLICKING HERE 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://action.organicconsumers.org/content_item/oca-email?email_blast_KEY=1352118
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